Nuclear Risk Research Center (NRRC)
Central Research Institute of the Electric Power Industry (CRIEPI)
1-6-1 Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 100-8126, Japan

Dr. George Apostolakis
Head, NRRC

March 13, 2015

Mr. J.W. Stetkar
Chairman
Technical Advisory Committee

Subject: FEPC LETTERS TITLED:
1. TAC Letter on SEISMIC HAZARD AND FRAGILITY EVALUATIONS AT IKATA UNIT 3;
2. TAC Letter on STATUS REPORT ON REVIEW OF IKATA PROBABILISTIC RISK ASSESSMENT
MODELS;
3. Supplementary Response to TAC Letter on THE SUITABILITY OF MODELS FOR IKATA SITE
PROBABILISTIC RISK ASSESSMENT

Dear Chairman Stetkar:

I'am hereby forwarding the three letters listed above. They have been submitted to the NRRC by the
Federation of Electric Power Companies.

The first two letters respond to the TAC reports issued after the second TAC meeting in January, 2015.
The third letter responds to the TAC letter dated November 1, 2014.

Sincerely,

b

George Apostolakis



